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Date: September 16, 2024
From: Stewart Brooks, President of the NMCMBOIA
To:  Application Review Committee

RE: Support for Randy Metz

Greetings,

On behalf of the North Maine Chapter of the Maine Building Officials and Inspectors
Association (NMCMBOIA), we would like to express our support for candidate Randy
Metz’s re-election to a 3-year term on the Board of Directors of the International Code
Council.

Randy’s continued dedication and leadership have been of great value to the ICC, and we
fully support his re-election to further contribute to the organization's success.

President of NMCMBOIA

Email: stewbrooks@roadrunner.com




